
 

 

 

13/05/2014 

Florin Didilescu and Marius Stoica 
“Alexandru D. Xenopol” Arad County Library 
str.Gheorghe Popa de Teiuş, nr. 2-4, 310022, Arad 
Romania 
 
Dear Florin Didilescu and Marius Stoica 
 
We are pleased to inform you that  your project “App Library – Media Education in Arad Public 

Library”” submitted to EIFL Public Library Innovation Programme Call for proposals “ Innovative 
libraries preparing children and youth for the future” was selected for funding.  The grant 
contract for the total of 19,800.00 USD will be send to you shortly. Congratulations! 
 
EIFL (Electronic Information for Libraries) has worked with libraries for many years. Our 
experience shows how well-resourced libraries, equipped with information and 
communication technology (ICT), and staffed by skilled librarians can become cost-effective 
community development agents.  We wish you all the best in implementing your new 
service at Arad County Library.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rima Kupryte 
Director 
EIFL (Electronic Information for Libraries) 
 


